
 

 HOOVER-SCHRUM MEMORIAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 157 

 BOARD VACANCY 

 

Due to the resignation of a school board member, Hoover-Schrum Memorial School District 157 
is seeking applications to fill the school board vacancy. The person appointed to this seat will 
serve on the school board from the appointment time until April 2027.  

District 157’s mission is to instill learning as a life-long process by creating an environment 
where every student has the opportunity to develop their full potential, be empowered with 
confidence, and be prepared for future challenges in a global society. 

Applicants for the Board vacancy must at a minimum: 

●​ Be a United States citizen 
●​ Be at least 18 years of age 
●​ Be a resident of the district  
●​ Not be a child sex offender 
●​ Not hold another incompatible public office 
●​ Not have a prohibited interest in any contract with the district 
●​ Not hold certain types of prohibited State or Federal employment 
●​ Show some familiarity with the Board’s policies, general duties and responsibilities of a 

board and a board member 

The board policies can be found on the district’s website using the following link:  
https://www.hsdist157.org/BoardofEducation.aspx. 

Interested applicants should submit a resume and a letter of interest that includes why you are 
interested in the position. The letter and resume should be emailed to:  
SD157info@hsdist157.org or mailed to Hoover-Schrum School District 157, c/o Board of 
Education, 1255 Superior Avenue, Calumet City, IL  60409.  

Letters and resumes should be received by March 25, 2025.  Candidates will be contacted to 
schedule an interview time with members of the current board. 
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